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SALMON TECHNICAL TEAM REPORT ON FUTURE COUNCIL MEETING AGENDA 
AND WORKLOAD PLANNING 

 
Three coho stocks (Queets coho, Strait of Juan de Fuca coho, and Snohomish coho) and two 
Chinook stocks (Sacramento River fall Chinook and Klamath River fall Chinook) were found to 
meet the criteria for being classified as overfished in the Pacific Fishery Management Council 
(PFMC) Review of 2017 Ocean Salmon Fisheries, released in February 2018.  Under the tenants 
of the Salmon Fishery Management Plan (FMP), a rebuilding plan is required for each of these 
stocks.  Excerpts from the Chapter 3 of the FMP was provided at the March 2018 Council meeting 
(Agenda Item E.2, Attachment 1).            
 
The STT has developed a tentative timeline in order to produce five salmon rebuilding plans for 
Council consideration within a one-year timeframe: 
  

STT tentative timeline for development of salmon rebuilding plans 
2018 March  STT informs Council of overfishing status 
2018 May Council submits stock status letter to National Marine Fisheries Service 

(NMFS) 
2018 May PFMC memo to management entities   
2018 May PFMC memo to STT chair - direction 
2018 June Develop document outline, set meeting dates 
2018 July Document development - draft 1 
2018 August Document development - draft 2 
2018 September Document development - draft 3 
2018 October Document development - final draft 
2018 Nov STT progress report on rebuilding plan development to Council 
2018 Dec STT finalizes rebuilding plans 
2019 Jan STT work on SAFE (review) document 
2019 Feb STT Work on Preseason I  
2019 Mar STT submit rebuilding plans to Council  
2019 Apr Council adopts rebuilding plans, submits recommendation to NMFS 
2019 May Subject to NMFS approval, Council implements rebuilding plans  
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https://www.pcouncil.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/E2_Att1_FMP_Mar2018BB.pdf

